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Follow us on social media: 
 

         
 

In this newsletter: 
 

• Hurricane preparedness press conference. 
• Annual Water Quality Report. 
• Summer book drive. 
• Free summer lunches. 
• Summer household tips. 
• Meet our summer interns! 
• We're sharing pictures of a few events Mayor Weiss attended. Let us know if you'd 

like him to visit a meeting or event in your neighborhood. 
 

  

 

Hurricane preparedness 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_klYNWT0MdADH7muHEOjwWlNUD0K9h0csqIY_581FZ7c_DpiWAHk2Gvip2V0kYcfDeELOunWtbqEqw2s5M049i5TQscn9Jp3w64PWfvtrULiQooBgRKAooh8tBt6yqwDWw==&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_klYNWT0MdADslAm4VaH7QWahCxxu-V39cBga2oeuUGl0iXgMrUv7gu-dg9bB3t4VdkJCLxF2LhjeVRHhr27PCCpX2yjeV4CpA==&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_qpdWr__u1okg0-Lk0upjhdY1R4006OCPHmWpSF6v_ACgx_ru2dAwsFED1exvxG6UXwl2QCtua6gNPJQE7RRaZpSrxftZ6ft3i1tkO4f2nMzoXr3s1lHqbxnZexDaUAJHQ==&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_lvEN7HQLYRcSKaxf7RDp0hXSh1CXTitR24eKYw0vK5RX9oVtGjSl3hvxRfiT586llpWJnC_HeI-cf1Ta0gnf77_ynuCIZBBRZ0AxuI5oFHsdLrewC8rL-FRVz2V7DJHmzUXBgwla3rb&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==


  

  

On Monday, June 5, at Palm Beach County Fire Rescue Station 16, U.S. Sen. Rick 
Scott and Mayor Weiss spoke about hurricane preparedness in Palm Beach 
County. 
 

We encourage everyone to safely prepare and make a plan for hurricane season. 
 
Here are some proactive steps to ensure the safety and well-being of yourselves and your community. 
 

• Have a well-practiced plan with the family in case of an emergency. A family plan can 
establish clear roles and responsibilities, minimizing panic and confusion during a 
potentially stressful time. 

• Assemble an emergency supply kit with food, water, first-aid, medication, flashlights, a 
battery-operated radio, and batteries, among other essentials. 

• Pack important documents such as family records, passports, social security cards, 
and credit and bank account information in a waterproof container. 

• Secure the safety of your home by reinforcing doors and windows, clearing gutters and 
trimming trees. 

• If needed, pre-register for the county's Special Needs and Pet-Friendly Shelters. 
• Familiarize yourself with your evacuation zone and hazards in your area. 
• Stay alert for storm surge warnings and evacuation orders. 
• Sign up at ALERTPBC.com to receive up-to-date information about your location. 

 
For more information, click here. 

 

  

 

Annual Water Quality Report 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok31S-pwiWy_wJ4LBDCXtuxzmYwmSxz4WvhiEhrt6ouX_pYyukGzV-krINjMMmK0XwXFjJFSIQ9wTynvjz0tgVPRRVzFYScpiANNMlVrY4Bhqr875n7NSenkCRBrNPNajjY0HjHJavOtUQqGSJ6JTLzRdzIqlVhTLwFY-nBmGxk1OME2XnL9XC-TEr8MVMNzog4KiO8dhvtCpdiWtwVzsF45kMpdyg1aKKN9RZByiB4e8GX0JspwgMe-XoXfr484AyhGvHTiYxjupc5QSstdYMqp8tAhgIOwWWixslNF9T2dxYtHuwszBQ7q8-JG7qiBFoV4PgUYkPbycw3Y-NF2Cq4j9Z2oOuJn4YfBLIDhF41oId0UAQdmUalN0FYIE264J_0Y05paykyHdMqdrzfXt8s9WyyMYIWIMf6vo7LyEWWQqCk=&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok31S-pwiWy_wJ4LBDCXtuxzmYwmSxz4WvhiEhrt6ouX_pYyukGzV-krINjMMmK0XwXFjJFSIQ9wTynvjz0tgVPRRVzFYScpiANNMlVrY4Bhqr875n7NSenkCRBrNPNajjY0HjHJavOtUQqGSJ6JTLzRdzIqlVhTLwFY-nBmGxk1OME2XnL9XC-TEr8MVMNzog4KiO8dhvtCpdiWtwVzsF45kMpdyg1aKKN9RZByiB4e8GX0JspwgMe-XoXfr484AyhGvHTiYxjupc5QSstdYMqp8tAhgIOwWWixslNF9T2dxYtHuwszBQ7q8-JG7qiBFoV4PgUYkPbycw3Y-NF2Cq4j9Z2oOuJn4YfBLIDhF41oId0UAQdmUalN0FYIE264J_0Y05paykyHdMqdrzfXt8s9WyyMYIWIMf6vo7LyEWWQqCk=&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok31OeFD_lk_ebAoV6yLqh-cNzKHRQR5fju9_bHDWKZGQy7C3qb0zYz_pAD9l6EwNz1WfC9MZ1kdhwUC-lsO49qVd8bC4AeFU3Rw&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok31OeFD_lk_ebAoV6yLqh-cNzKHRQR5fju9_bHDWKZGQy7C3qb0zYz_pAD9l6EwNz1WfC9MZ1kdhwUC-lsO49qVd8bC4AeFU3Rw&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_i6uL2RancFVYTtt43uaXLSAZXBgkLt0WFnof7khTycXV_6kzhy1rB-qE8nmkzEF7pp4zychHa0pK-oNQXP7vMOKEj0-F3ftP9tw1ULSA-vwtIdOO8tzx6oL4t61ChZCiqNz7ogBisYgi4aDgPdhURQ=&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==


    

Just released: The Annual Water Quality Report 
 
Dive into this comprehensive resource, crafted to empower Palm Beach County Water Utilities 
Department (PBC WUD) customers with valuable insights into their water supply. 
 
Discover the origin of our pristine drinking water and get a glimpse into their meticulous treatment 
processes. With easy-to-read charts summarizing the data, it's never been easier to understand the 
quality of your water! 
 
More than 60 million gallons per day of affordable, clean drinking water are delivered to over 600,000 
residents located within 1,300 square miles of Palm Beach County. In 2022, PBC WUD conducted 
over 80,000 tests on samples from hydrants, commercial buildings and taps. These tests ensure that 
all federal and state water quality standards throughout the distribution system are continually met 
and exceeded. 
 
To view the water quality report, visit pbcwater.com/waterquality, or to request a printed copy, call 
the public information team at 561-493-6066. 
 
For the most up-to-date information, visit pbcwater.com.  

 

  

 

Summer book drive 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok31uIJe9FndS9PVak7kC-RbHKdvuvkVKQcdCZx4m_fTadF4zwuLC3buPZGeLuqoymwGbTmzmOpmAtN-90H6TXd5gdCCLlTpXR8aroeY-qNk0v5U4SEFQM3poSzyfRNTtR3rXll3p3tXmVFTluD4FSevEw==&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_m9qAXIyXaEQlP6rLuRTZujrlJcgBf8qWHj40G82B89ueoLisE99Gsg-6FVGOui7ia2CjWpTBzDCSIrq6z5GD0WXbW-1z0PlJTsHIdX6ItaT3FYOuhcdy_cxOHp16s0Wu1kZb259lGpOEUeGRj_jfQs=&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==


  

United Way of Palm Beach County is 
collecting new and gently used books 

for children and adults from 

June 25-July 25. 
 

Donations can be dropped off at: 

Palm Beach County Food Bank 
701 Boutwell Road, Suite A-2 

Lake Worth 33461 
 

Open weekdays, 8 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 
 
Donated books will help us provide literacy and 

education opportunities for our neighbors in 
need. Every book donated will make a 

difference in someone’s life! 
Please share this post with your friends and 

family and help us spread the word. 
 

  

 

Free summer lunches 
 

  

Hungry kids of Palm Beach County, we've got big news for you! 
 

In collaboration with The School District of Palm Beach County, all Palm Beach County libraries are 
stepping up to provide free meals this summer at every single one of our locations. 
 



From Tuesday, May 30-Friday, July 28, join us for free lunches and snacks, available Monday to 
Friday (excluding weekends and holidays). We welcome all children aged 18 and under, and guess 
what? No identification is required. 
 

Let's break it down: 
Tuesday, May 30-Friday, July 28 

Monday-Friday (no weekends or holidays) 
All Palm Beach County Library System locations 

 
So, gather your appetite and bring your friends along. We can't wait to serve you delicious meals 
while you explore the wonders of our library branches. 

 

  

 

Summer household tips 
 

  

Cooling & Energy Efficiency 
 

• Cool Breezes Ahead: Check your A/C unit and its filter to keep the heat at bay and 
the cool air flowing. 

• Smart Savings: Optimize your A/C system with smart devices to stay cool, save 
money and reduce your carbon footprint. 

• Flip the Switch: Change the direction of your ceiling fan and dust its blades for a 
refreshing airflow that keeps you cool and comfortable. 

• Insulation Inspection: Keep the heat out by inspecting your insulation for gaps and 
sealing them tight. 

 
Outdoor Prep & Maintenance 



 
• Summertime Oasis: Prepare your deck or patio for ultimate summer enjoyment with a 

touch of maintenance and a splash of creativity. 
• Grill Master Revamp: Give your grill a thorough cleaning to get it sizzling and ready 

for those mouthwatering summer barbecues. 
• Screen Savvy: Clean your screens, shutters, and window sills to let the summer 

sunshine in while keeping the bugs out. 
 
Household Maintenance 
 

• Fresh & Flowing: Unclog drains and fix leaky faucets in your bathroom to ensure a 
hassle-free summer of smooth water flow. 

• Clear the Clutter: Get rid of the excess for some not-so-spring cleaning, making way 
for a breezy and organized summer space. 

• Safety First: Test the batteries and functionality of your smoke and carbon monoxide 
detectors to keep your home protected all summer long. 

• Fridge Checkup: Schedule a checkup for your fridge or freezer to ensure they're 
running smoothly and keeping your summer treats chilled. 

 
Remember to tackle these tasks with enthusiasm and enjoy a 

stress-free summer in your well-prepared and maintained home. 
 

  

 

Meet our summer interns 
 

 

 

My name is Natalia Van Horn, and I am a high 
school senior at G-Star School of the Arts. I am 
interning at Palm Beach County Mayor Weiss’s 
office this summer. So far in this internship, I’ve 
sat in on meetings with the mayor and leaders 
from various community organizations, handled 
constituent matters over the phone, posted on 
social media and watched Board of County 
Commissioner meetings live. 
 
One of my hobbies is gardening. I love various 
aromatic herbs like rosemary, oregano and 
especially lemongrass. When I’m older, I’d like 
to work in the environmental protection field, 
either as an environmental engineer or scientist. 
I’m so grateful for this opportunity and thrilled to 
help serve the people of Palm Beach County. 

 



My name is Christine Sosa-Gutierrez, and I am 
a student at Florida State University. I grew up 
in West Palm Beach and went to Forest Hill 
Community High School. I am thrilled to work in 
Mayor Weiss' office this summer. 
 
I play beach volleyball and soccer with my 
friends in my free time. In the future, I aspire to 
practice criminal or family law as an attorney. I 
am so grateful for this opportunity and happy to 
help serve the people of Palm Beach County. 

 

 

 

  

 

Commish in the community 
 

Celebrations, anniversaries, meeting with agencies, advocating for health causes, 
recognizing community leaders, joining neighbors' festivities and going to 
neighborhood meetings, Mayor Weiss spends a lot of time in the community. 
 
“As an elected official, I want to be part of the community I represent," said Mayor Weiss. "I want to 
understand the issues in my district and that’s why I spend many evenings going out to events to 
listen and learn.” 
 

If you’d like to invite Mayor Weiss to your event, let us know.  
 

PRIDE MONTH 
 
On June 14, Mayor Weiss joined the #PrideTribe at The Connie 
House ALF to honor and celebrate the achievements, struggles 
and resilience of the LGBTQ+ community! They presented a 
proclamation declaring June 2023, as Pride Month in Palm 
Beach County. 
 
Pride Month is an annual celebration that promotes inclusivity, 
diversity and understanding among all members of society. 

 
Congratulations to Ruth Berman, Allan Hendricks, Avion Goordeen (Night Runners WPB), Rand 
Hoch (PBCHRC). Julie Seaver (Compass), Chris Rhoades (Next Level Talent), Ryan Thompson 
and Levani Bennett (Night Runners WPB), Darlene Williamson (Vita Nova Inc.) Rolando Chang 
Barrero Artist (The Box Gallery). 
 
Thank you to City of Boynton Beach Mayor Ty Penserga, City of Lake Worth Beach Commissioner 
Sarah Parr Malega, Nicholas Coppola, Tennille Decoste, Shelita Taylor, Michele Veronica Gitu, 
Virginia Savietto and everyone who made this presentation memorable. 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok31PWpbL7uk4Asdu6MYstX_wcyAzmouuDNT0adqSe1X8ngYa3aUQG6HITZhM-cHJz7MKHW20svRDfKpyrg53S3gssKkT9KZxFgovzBglC0zaZYjoyRvflDcmRsTDcYfhMifrskiUkmQaOoSszZlhaWZmO-p99dw2e43ywkv-_X_fa3gEr4489AmMSLBgSlXGM_sK0cEKGZwg81iaeGrVcg1aUhLR4N1eLm5OJMCQs9hSFRl3wlBYgOu9Lf9jKchjMKohshItGhD4Hq5DD2Y67CF9H-5CvJ-rKPHIuAW9Dx4v8aLlY_NPWCes3jhbR22NFhg5_Pc_ihrY3gB-ayEkAfcuUowRGrSi5d0jGo_v9Q_qa5rrHaWDu5DxSD5b5LB1K-BIKaXNjYsrx2DV45NiLUlJW3uibT-nV8T8bcduXMdMTvKM5H0Ft6JAgVP4vUFH5Sn&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==


CHILDNET GRADUATION 
 
On June 20, ChildNet’s class of 2023 had their graduation 
ceremony! ChildNet helps lead children in the foster care 
system to receive safety and stability in foster and adoptive 
homes. 
 
These students have done remarkable work, overcoming 

challenges and surpassing expectations. We wish these scholars the very best in pursuing higher 
education and achieving their goals. 

 

 

 

MORSELIFE 
 
On June 12, Holocaust Learning Experience (HLE) Executive 
Director Leigh Routman and HLE Director of Programs Jen 
Disilvestro, met with Mayor Weiss to share what 
the HLE presented by MorseLife NEXT GENERATIONS is 
doing on both state and local levels. Their learning management 
system meets state mandates, benchmarks and standards. The 
NextGen Project brings history alive through person-to-person 
discussions with Holocaust Survivors or their descendants. Also, 
they shared about the Gendelman Children’s Holocaust 
Memorial Tree that will be dedicated in January 2024. 
 

The Memorial will stand in perpetuity as a beacon and centerpiece of MorseLife’s remembrance of 
the 1,500,000 children murdered at the hands of the Nazis and, at the same time, as a symbol to 
future generations of the Jewish people’s resilience. 
 
To learn more, visit thebutterflyprojectnow.org. 

 

 

 

PHILIPPINE ANNUAL SUMMER FESTIVAL 
 
Mayor Weiss presented the Philippine American Society with a 
certificate of recognition for their 24th year of promoting culture 
and engagement in the community during their annual summer 
festival over the weekend. The festival was vibrant, featuring 
traditional attire, cuisine, music and performances. The Mayor 
was also gifted a plaque for speaking at the event. U.S. Rep. 
Lois Frankel swore in the new officers and board members. 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok316ZpbUUmfRdxl-QVd9io4DwgqF6kYsLLQKlc9OQeOIFlVNuWs1Xv2MAk40jKMH0NFFOUNa-z15MxtlIs-H7jidYIJ7zFROmn4ZHLLhwwqh1qPL-kX3-qGS44VCb3Ch-cLO0m9gQ_L0_Xp8Xnor6dTwDch8Ol_lta6S4URBzdOPlhorL4tqQt0bqgLBjfuKP3HphFZP1jT297tAWZ6jgWdz0KygFQ_fWOOZ6NCWSZgEcu5Mk06sOvgbJYZ2glNj9JwjyPNv5V3L5NXvJhwg-w1EvrhdAeOi2ZV-XQpBWbpLawEzCt4xuhc5GI9cZMcs8QTe-cEm_GQhw5oagdrBHv6ySXTQc-z1ayPZAcHjm-dStmM23q663K8fdWsTD52EcJrHnUkKcSEHM28PIskYRe9CdvJx1mVALgdhmvc9hGPOPM=&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok31U-Tqcf5PvBlMeFsaPSYSLOqYsQPjE-K31HT1iJPUWqzkylq6rfueXD5NefshglQSTQBUtPhKaNOKJddZPpULC1dxVTCkQO9Y9j4TCyZhIExFTj_IOCcv2snvg5WbEGbjThj30IeW7obchCDsrdOGJPFCv-9CdA348MYgOkOelACrVx-t07NzsqIQLrda1e_t&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==


ICNA 
 
The ICNA South Florida Relief Organization (INCA) 
representatives met with Mayor Weiss to discuss how their group 
serves the community! 
 
The ICNA strives to help underserved communities through a 
network of food, shelter and refugee programs. 

 

 

 

DUMP THE PUMP DAY 
 
On June 13, Mayor Weiss declared June 15, 2023, as Dump 
the Pump Day. Public transportation is critical in transporting 
essential workers, reducing traffic congestion and creating 
cleaner air. 
 
Palm Tran, in collaboration with the Palm Beach Transportation 
Planning Agency, offers 28,000 daily rides. 

 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP CEREMONY 
 
Recently, Mayor Weiss was a guest speaker at the American 
Muslim Alliance of Florida's Scholarship Ceremony for the 
Class of 2023. Best of luck to you all. 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok31sntek3DbokmxFEHTKC71i9RhPkEGPx2I2qt6bdwRr1pwO98Oock19MuETxCIvjhHlPIsr_7Q4ialI63GoLm18ID6q6iwNS0fvSmQ1wUDASQDTs9wGEs-FUtx6e9FK4W6ZKQmktLhuLWa-VsFTTy30P2Xt4RqdjDYbBn7n6HPtiqPlKBxa20dMBfNekYFzPgOtc22f9WQpBwY4me66k1ezBC7eTmSd3fr2lfqOHFEN691C4ICvhRWtHY77h7KTKT3qBmI8zf5lxa1bp0vpTQXXN86qNgQPqDb7i3Kl2D44Q7NUSVT4YcHsjxq_D7c01FtZr3fTi6Zu9PPcJHkd8VrLA6N4NX4NlYKAQaDxxc6GlhuY1NvpxJbz7fYeYQtpHG8ce06nSNVQrKQcHtOsphSh87pD4uavlVf&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==


FOUNDCARE 
 

Congratulations to FoundCare Inc. and their expanded 
Boynton Beach location. 
 

For more information about FoundCare Inc., 
visit foundcare.org. 

 

 

 

RIBBON-CUTTING 
 
On June 8, Mayor Weiss attended the ribbon-cutting ceremony 
of Sushi by Bou, the newest gem on Clematis Street in 
downtown West Palm Beach. 
 
Located at 340 Clematis Street, Sushi by Bou invites you to 
immerse yourself in the art of sushi, where exquisite flavors and 
impeccable craftsmanship take center stage. 

 

 

 

HAITIAN HERITAGE MONTH 
 
Palm Tran decorated one of its buses with a Haitian Heritage bus 

wrap to celebrate Haitian Heritage Month in May. 

 

 

 

Visit 
  
 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001sWklo8rBS_pue27DtBIxZT9phGb3c6yZL5vvLItG_NNO3ZqFAY7c_tj9z0qAok31X7M59LqSpb5Wajb8xSsJShOTpR68d9BDunVLTwnl7KNyokCOq8BF6ZvorAGTX4CLDbtcezSTdMui0ZnzDzBxBrQx-0mDjVy_pAApR8Svl7JO_-u5R1aRvM5ZRYhv4qRdyHqv9baHyNgqviO8CByKdVfBPb7AwYrF6pJ-9tY3ocN0HMEYSgkmVw==&c=WQE4dFo6KR4i_n0sLsIeZff87vZtSn5U5c5nrehm-9PXsfhE0XI8fA==&ch=NH1ke2EwlREzJi9INE3-bBws_LKR1WIVe65ax6J9s5sYY4lb5fT77w==

